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Year R Spring 2 Newsletter 

     Learning together in faith,  

hope and love. 

Dear Parents, 

What a busy start to the half term it has been! We were lucky enough to 
have our annual walk to Kinson library in the glorious sunshine to kick off 
World Book Week.  

We celebrated Shrove Tuesday with pancake tasting and have already talked 
about Ash Wednesday to explain the beginning of Lent. We will continue to 
explore the Easter Story and the life of Jesus as an adult as the term pro-
gresses. 

We have been finding Signs of Spring and will be learning about growing by 
growing cress and through the story of Jack and the Beanstalk; planting, 
growing and writing about our very own beans! We will be finding out all about 
dinosaurs in our Science Dome next week too! 

In Maths, we will be learning number bonds to 10 and exploring different 
mathematical patterns. 

Thanks once again for your continued support.  

The Year R team. 

 

Key Dates       

Thurs 6th March:   World Book Day 

Weds 12th March:   Science Dome 

Fri 14th March:   Cafod Family Fast Day (Wear Bright Colours) 

Mon 17th March:   St Patrick’s Day (Wear green)  

Thurs 20th March:   Class Photos  

Fri 4th April:    End of Term 

Mon 21st April:   Easter Monday (Bank holiday) 

Tues 22nd April:   Summer Term begins 

 Daily walk of the field/KS1 playground throughout the 40 days of Lent                                 
to mark the Big Lent Walk 2025.                         


